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______________________________________________________________________________ 
Tel:  (047) 80729      Fax:  (047) 80044    Email:  scoilmhuireclontibret@gmail.com 

 

21st February 2022 

Mid Term Newsletter 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
School Starting Time 
Sincere thanks to all parents and guardians who responded to our recent School Starting Time 
Survey. There was an excellent engagement with 110 replies from a possible 120 families.  
Please find the results below. 

 
 
As from above, the school starting time will remain at 09:10 and finishing time at 13:50 and 14:50 
as appropriate to classes. 
Thank you again for your participation in what ended up in being quite a close result. 
 
School Self-Evaluation Questionnaire for Parents 
 
We are currently undertaking a self-evaluation of teaching and learning in our school. The views 
of parents are very important to us and can really help us. By giving us your views and opinions, 
we can continue to improve the learning of pupils in our school.  
We invite you to help us by completing the questionnaire at the link below. It should take no 
longer than 10 minutes to complete.  
We would be very grateful if you would complete it and return it to the school on or before 
Wednesday 23rd February. Please note that you may complete the questionnaire anonymously 
and that all individual responses will be treated confidentially. The link will also be sent by 
Textaparent for your convenience. 
 
https://forms.gle/rSLMR958bB5uxoFn6 
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Scoil Mhuire Clontibret Enrolment for New Pupils 2022 
 
Enrolment for new pupils closes on Monday 28th Feb. Enrolment Packs are available by contacting 
the school by email at office@scoilmhuireclontibret.ie or by telephone (047) 80729. 
All fully completed application forms must be returned to the school no later than Monday 7th 
March. 
Offers of placement will be made by Monday 14th March. 
 
Mid Term Break 
The school is closed for Mid Term Break, Thursday 24th and Friday 25th of this week. 
I wish you and your children a restful and enjoyable long weekend. 
 
I thank you for your continuing support and cooperation. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Elizabeth Moorehead 

Principal. 

 

mailto:office@scoilmhuireclontibret.ie

